
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Box 82, Elk Point, AB T0A 1A0 

 

Aug 31, 2018 

To Whom it may concern. 

 

The Elk Point Lions Club is hosting a “Shot in the Dark” Night Golf Tournament on September 22th, 2018.  

This event is a fundraiser for the Elk Point Lions to provide funds to go to many worthy causes 

throughout the Elk Point Area.   Elk Point Lions has always been major driving force in Elk Point, 

supporting  ever major facility in Elk Point (from the Hospital, Arenas, spray park and even the Golf 

Course itself) as well as helping raise funds for other organizations and those in need.  And with events 

like the “Shot in the Dark”, we can continue to do so. 

 

We are expecting 60+ Golfers to take in the event, where they will play 18 holes (9 holes in the Day and 

9 Holes at night), at the Elk Point Golf Country Club.   Their registration also includes supper.   This is one 

of the last events of the year for the Golf Course and it is great to cap it off with such a unique event. 

 

We are currently looking for Door Prizes to the participants of the Tournament.   If you would be 

so kind as to accept this donation request and assist us in a successful event by donating a prize, it 

would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Thank you in advance for your Generosity.  If you have any questions, please contact Jason Boorse @ 

780-227-1050 or email at jcboorse@gmail.com. 

 

Jason Boorse 

Night Golf Committee Chairperson 
Elk Point Lions Member 

Elk Point Lions  

Night Golf Tournament 

@ Elk Point Golf Course 
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